

PETER L. ROACH
CATHOLIC
EDUCATION
CENTRE

February 8, 2021

Cathie Ritchie
City Clerk
City of Kawartha Lakes
Box 9000, 26 Francis Street
Lindsay, ON K9V 5R8

Dear Ms Ritchie,

Thank you for your correspondence dated February 5, 2020. Please be advised that our fiscal period runs from September 1 to August 31st and thus overlaps calendar years. As such, our budget for September 2020 to August 2021 was approved in June of 2020 and summary information is posted on our website at: https://www.pvnccdsb.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/2020-2021-budget.pdf

Funding information from the Ministry of Education with respect to preparing our 2021-22 budget has not yet been announced, and is not expected until April 2021. Completion and approval by the Board of Trustees is expected in late June 2021. The tax rate that is applied to residential and commercial property ratepayers is set annually by the Ministry of Education, and is not influenced by individual school board budgets.

Respectfully,

David Bernier Board Chairperson

DB/mk